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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power Siting Board.

The Birch Solar Farm will provide a reliable and efficient energy for Ohio while simultaneously strengthening the
livelihoods of local farmers. Ohio’s continued delays to embrace alternative and clean energy sources is limiting the
economic capacity of the state and leaves Ohio a laggard when it previously was a leader. I ask you to please
support the Birch solar project.

Ryan Kroeger
Delphos, Ohio 45833
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